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Licensing

| wish to make a representation on behalf of the Pollution Control Team in respect of this application on the
basis of public nuisance. It is my belief that if the premises were to operate within the hours as applied for,
there is significant risk of noise disturbance to neighbouring residents, both during the hours of operation
and during dispersal.

Of particular concemn is the proposed off sales and the use of the external space for alcohol consumption
and late-night refreshment. These activities are likely to give rise to disturbance to neighbouring properties
both within the City of London and occupiers in Southwark, on the south side of the river Thames. So as to
minimise the risk of public nuisance | suggest that this element of the license should have a terminal hour
of no later than 2100hrs.

Best wishes

Claire

Claire Callan-Day (she/her) | Environmental Health Technician
Pollution Control Team
Telephone: 020 3834 7409 |

City of London | Environment Department | Guildhall | London | EC2V 7HH
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk
Katie Stewart

Executive Director Environment

For further details about how and why we process your personal data, please see
our Privacy Notice, available at www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/privacy

NOTE: Saturdays working hours throughout the city are 09:00 to 14:00.
Register non-road mobile machinery (NRMM) via this link: nrmm.london






